
 
 
 
 
 
Jan 15, 2018  
 
 
From:  Regina 86th Scouts Group 
                         1207 Baird ST N  

Regina, Saskatchewan  
S4X 3B5 
www.regina86.com 
 

 
To:                   Whom it may Concern, 
 
 

The Regina 86th Scouts Group is seeking donations from local businesses for 
their upcoming Steak Night Fundraiser to be held on March 24, 2018, at the 
Rochdale Barley Mill. The donations provided will be raffled off that evening 
to raise money for the Scout Group. Funds raised will help the Scouts attend 
the Canadian Jamboree in Vancouver in July 2019 as well as purchase new 
camping equipment for our group.  
 
Any and all donations would be gratefully received. 

Please contact Shannon Skinner at (306) 529-3323 or skinshan@yahoo.com 
or Geoff Trofimuk at (306) 551-9290 or trofigeoff@gmail.com for more 
information or to arrange for pick-up or drop-off of donations.  

Thanks in advance, 

Sincerely, 

 

Shannon Skinner  
Regina 86th Fundraiser Coordinator  
Regina 86th Scouts  
www.regina86.com 
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